
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOMINATION OF FOLEY FARM-
STEAD BARN FOR HISTORIC 
LANDMARK DESIGNATION

Notice is hereby given that the City 
Council of the City of Brighton will 
hold a public hearing to consider the 
nomination of the Foley Farmstead 
Barn generally located south of 
Foley Road and east of Periwinkle 
Way, and is more specifically locat-
ed on lot 15, block 7 of the Village at 
Southgate Subdivision in Brighton, 
Colorado.

The public hearing is scheduled to 
be held on July 17, 2018 at 7:00 
pm. The meeting will take place in 
the City Council Chambers, located 
on the first floor of City Hall at 500 
South 4th Avenue in Brighton.  The 
council will hear evidence from inter-
ested parties and make a determi-
nation at first reading regarding the 
nomination.  

Further information may be obtained 
from the Historic Preservation Ad-
ministrator, at 500 S. 4th Avenue 
in Brighton, or by calling (303) 655-
2015.

Published in the Brighton Standard 
Blade on June 27, 2018.
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